


I am a RN working in an aged care facility.  More and more people are being admitted at a later age 
for palliative care.  This has to be administered by an experienced registered nurse.  I have many 
years experience in palliative care and feel concerned about the lack of quality care and dignity our 
elders will receive if RNs are not employed to do so. 


